BRIGHT SPARKS COMMUNITY PRE-SCHOOL
 

It has been another busy time at Bright Sparks and the children have all settled in happily. Our project in the garden and outdoor learning area is now in phase three and the children are very excited about the new things to explore and learn about. We have had a lot of help getting the project to this stage and for this we are so very grateful.

 

The children enjoyed a visit from the librarian, and a music and sensory session was a big hit with everyone, and the children made sure that everyone who came to our open day was made to feel at home with play dough cake!

 

We have started getting ready for our Christmas concert, learning new songs and activities for us to share with parents, grandparents, carers, aunties and uncles, and anybody else the children would like to invite! And finally, excitement levels are already on the rise as we look forward to our end of term Christmas party!

 

We do still have a few places available for children to come either on a full time or part-time basis, so please do contact us if you would like to talk about how we can help you. You are welcome to come and visit us to see our pre-school in action, and to bring your child for a free taster session.

 

Anne Hosburn

Play Leader

01380 724009

